From: van Holst, Michael <mvanholst@london.ca>

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 9:00 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: SPPC motion to discuss council

Dear Colleagues,

Now that we have determined the next city council will not consist of fewer members, it would be a good time to have the years delayed discussion about whether London would be better served by a council that meets more during the day than at night and/or is expected to put in more full-time than part-time hours.

For this reason, I request that you support the following motion.

That the governance committee be DIRECTED to consider how the operation of city council may be changed to better serve London.

Yours, Michae van Holst